
AgriEuro Corp. statement regarding recent trading activity 

 
Although AgriEuro Corp. is aware of a significant increase in the market price 

and trading activity for shares of its common stock that appears to have 
commenced on or about October 30, 2015, AgriEuro is not aware of any 

promotional activity of its stock, other than as has been generally alluded to 
by OTC Markets in a letter to AgriEuro dated November 10, 2015. 

 
AgriEuro hereby definitively confirms that AgriEuro, its officers, directors and 

its controlling shareholders (defined as shareholders owning 10% or more of 
the company’s securities) have not, directly or indirectly, been involved in 

any way (including consideration paid to any third-party) with the creation 
or distribution of promotional materials including email newsletters related 

to AgriEuro and its securities. 
 

Moreover, AgriEuro, its officers, directors and controlling shareholders, have 

neither sold nor purchased and securities of AgriEuro within the past thirty 
(30) days. 

 
AgriEuro has not at any point issued any shares or convertible instruments 

allowing the holder thereof to convert the same into equity securities at 
prices constituting a discount to the current market rate at the time of the 

issuance.  


